
Good morning, today is Tuesday, November 21st 
 
The Boys basketball teams will have their first home game today here at Gateway.  The 8th 
grade team’s game will start at 3:45 and the 7th grade game will start around 5pm.  Come out 
and support your team. 
 
We will have GIVE club meetings at lunch today.  
 
As we near Thanksgiving, please start thinking of those in our community who might struggle to 
have enough food during the holiday season. Start collecting non-perishable food for our 
Gateway food drive. The drive will start the first week of December and food will be collected in 
first period classes.   
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.   
 


